
 
 
 
 
 

 
    FASTWEB notice 

 
 
Milan, March 10, 2007 –  Following a request by  Consob and with reference to press articles  
appeared today,  FASTWEB (Milan MTAX: FWB) informs that the Board of Directors will meet on  
next Monday, the 12th of March to discuss potential strategic opportunities.   
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